
Greetings: 

 

Please support and encourage the passage of HB2015 that will encourage everyone to get a driver’s 

license as well as knowledge of Oregon driving laws.  This will make it so much safer for everyone on the 

road.  I was so excited to become aware of you, as legislators, working on this. 

 

It is also the correct and moral provision for all people in the U.S.  Other countries allow us to drive in 

their countries. 

 

 

Jeanette Flaming 

1515 Chemeketa St. NE 

Salem, Oregon 97301 


